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Springer Science &
Business Media
The ROOT of all E
V I L. - is a
nonfiction A to Z
book about the
awfulness of Evil as
we experience it in
our world today.
This is not a Self-
Help or a Do It
Yourself book.
Nope, this is an
informative
entertaining book
designed for readers
who enjoy a
thought-provoking
fast read. I call it a
Bathroom.Reader
book. Going from
Abortion Rights to
Democrats to
Homosexuality to
Witchcraft to Zeno-
phobia, this is an A
to Z book which
lists over 250
different types of
evil here in the

second decade of the
21st Century. You'll
be able to find The
Root of All Evil on
Amazon, at your
local library, at the
airport and at the
hospital gift shop.
Root Cellaring
Charisma Media
In the 1960s, post-
colonial Libya fell
prey to the
sprawling
industrial greed of
the West, driven by
the discovery of
oil. While the
modern quarter of
Tripoli, built by the
Italians, was small
and affluent, the
rest of the city--like
the rest of the
nation--was left to
fend for itself amid
the arid, sandy
stretches of North

Africa. As tensions
mounted between
eastern and western
ideals, terror began
to supplant justice,
and acts of
religiously
motivated violence
began to fill some of
Tripoli's darkest
corners. Against
this backdrop, the
teenaged Michele
Balistreri--a smart
young man plagued
by thuggish
tendencies and a
youthful attraction
to
Fascism--suffered a
succession of
personal blows that
would scar him for
life: the death of his
mother; a terrible
tragedy that befell
his best friend's
family; and the

Page 2/16 May, 05 2024

At The Root Of This Longing Reconciling A Spiritual Hunger And Feminist Thirst Carol Lee Flinders



 

consequences of his
father's role in
Gaddafi's rise to
power. Worst of all,
an innocent blood
pact he made as a
teenager would
come to haunt him
as an adult. Four
decades later,
journalist Linda
Nardi is hard at
work investigating
the shadowy history
of the Vatican
Bank's involvement
in Libya when she
suddenly finds her
attention diverted
to an irresistible
story assignment:
covering the
collapse of Colonel
Gaddafi's forty-two
year dictatorship. It
is only a matter of
time before Nardi's
research and

Balistreri's
investigative work
as a police
commissario bring
them into contact.
Together they
unearth a deadly
conspiracy that
goes to the top of
Rome's power
structure that
neither of them will
ever be able to
forget.
Getting to the Root
of Your Problem
Delacorte Press
A deeply felt sibling
story set in a town
where people have
a mysterious
magical power and
one girl is
determined to
discover what it is,
for readers of
Lauren Myracle
and Ingrid Law.
Willow knows the

unknown is scary.
Especially when
your little brother
has been sick for a
long time and
nobody has been
able to figure out
why. All Willow
wants is for her
brother to get better
and for her her life
to go back to
normal. But after a
bad stroke of luck,
Willow and her
family find
themselves stranded
in an unusual town
in the middle of
nowhere and their
life begins to change
in the most
unexpected way.
Willow soon
discovers that the
town isn't just
unusual—it's
magical—and the
truth is more
exciting that she
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ever imagined. Will
Willow find that this
could be the secret
to saving her
family—or discover
that the root of
magic could lead
them to something
greater?
The Square
Root of
Summer
Booktrail
Publishing
"These
chapters
came into
being over a
period of
about five
years and
were written
in many
places and
under a
variety of
interesting 
circumstance

s. They are
in no sense
quiet
religious
essays, but
were born in
the midst of
life; and
while they
have, as I
hope, heaven
in full
view, they
are never
too far
removed from
the rough
world where
the children
of God
struggle and
work and
pray."
The Root Springer
Science &
Business Media
At the Root of It is
an Explanation text
covering Science

and Geography
themes for Year 3.
It is part of Four
Corners, the most
visually compelling
series of cross-
curricular books to
motivate all readers
from 4 to 11.
Soil Genesis,
Hydrological
Properties, Root
Characteristics
and Microbial
Activity of 1-to
50-year Old
Stripmine Spoils
Springer Science &
Business Media
In At the Root of
This Longing,
Flinders identifies
the four key points
at which the paths
of spirituality and
feminism seem to
collide—vowing
silence vs. finding
voice, relinquishing
ego vs. establishing
'self', resisting
desire vs.
reclaiming the
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body, and enclosure
vs. freedom—and
sets out to discover
not only the sources
of these conflicts,
but how they can be
reconciled. With a
sense of urgency
brought on by
events in her own
life, Flinders deals
with the alienation
that women have
experienced not
only from
themselves and
each other, but from
the sacred. She
finds inspiration in
the story of
fourteenth-century
mystic Julian of
Norwich and her
direct experience of
God, in India's
legendary Draupadi,
who would not allow
a brutal physical
assault to damage
her sense of
personal power, as
well as in Flinders's
own experiences as

a meditation teacher
and practitioner.
Flinders reveals that
spirituality and
feminism are not
mutually exclusive
at all but very much
require one another.
The Root of Wild
Madder Springer
Science &
Business Media
Joylynn M. Jossel's
The Root of All Evil
is a sexy, drama-
filled, roller coaster
of a ride about a
woman's pursuit of
the perfect man to
provide all her
needs. THE
ALMIGHTY $.
SOME PEOPLE
PRAY FOR IT.
SOME PEOPLE
PRAY TO IT. Thirty-
four-year-old Klarke
Taylor has two
children, a pile of
bills and creditors
who won't leave her
alone. And she's
had just about

enough. So Klarke
and her confidants,
Breezy and Jeva,
resort to devising a
shady plan to snag
her a man who will
make all her
monetary dreams
come true. Reo
Laroque, is a
bestselling author
and is right where
he always dreamed
of being in life. He
has it all, including
women who come
out in droves for this
high-ticketed
bachelor. But all
Reo wants is a
virtuous woman to
claim as his own.
Now Klarke has him
in her sights and he
soon becomes
entangled in a
twisted pursuit or
love, lust and the
almighty dollar.
An essay on the
use and effects of
the root of the
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Colchicum
autumnale, or
meadow-saffron ...
With a figure of
the plant, and an
appendix
concerning the
cicuta, or hemlock.
Translated from
the Latin original,
etc Hachette UK
Since the Garden
of Eden sin has
ravaged people's
lives, leaving
behind a plethora
of troubling
problems such as
anxieties, fears,
insecurities,
confusion,
unbelief,
bitterness, sexual
hang-ups, and
even addictions.
Most people look
for answers in all
the wrong places.
They ought to
look within. They

ought to look at i. i
is the "self-life." i is
the core of the
fallen human
nature. i is the
realm where sin
grows and
flourishes. i: the
root of sin
exposed unravels
the mystery of the
corrupted human
nature, and
convincingly
proves that all of
man's struggles
with sin can be
traced to the pride-
driven "self-life"
that emerges from
it. Rather than
relying on trendy
quick-fixes, this
book digs deeply
into the treasures
of Scripture to
provide struggling
believers
everything they
need to deal with

their problems at
the root level: the
inescapable, ever-
present i.
The Choice of
Books Quercus
A dark, gritty
urban fantasy
debut set in
modern-day San
Francisco, filled
with gods,
sinister
government
agencies, and
worlds of dark
magic hidden
just below the
surface. When a
secret
government
agency trying to
enslave you
isn’t the biggest
problem you’re
facing, you’re in
trouble. Erik, a
former teen star
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living in San
Francisco,
thought his life
was complicated;
having his ex-
boyfriend in jail
because of the
scandal that
destroyed his
career seemed
overwhelming.
Then Erik
learned he was
Blooded:
descended from
the Gods.
Struggling with a
power he
doesn’t
understand and
can barely
control, Erik
discovers that a
secret
government
agency is selling
off Blooded like
lab rats to a rival

branch of
preternatural
beings in
’Zebub—San
Francisco’s
mirror city in an
alternate
dimension. Lil, a
timid apprentice
in ’Zebub, is
searching for
answers to her
parents’ sudden
and mysterious
deaths.
Surrounded by
those who wish
her harm and
view her as a
lesser being, Lil
delves into a
forgotten history
that those in
power will go to
dangerous
lengths to keep
buried. What
neither Erik nor

Lil realize is that
a darkness is
coming,
something none
have faced in
living memory. It
eats. It hunts.
And it knows
them. In The
Root, the dark
and surging
urban fantasy
debut from
Na’amen
Tilahun, two
worlds must
come together if
even a remnant
of one is to
survive.
Skyhorse
Publishing, under
our Night Shade
and Talos
imprints, is proud
to publish a
broad range of
titles for readers
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interested in
science fiction
(space opera,
time travel, hard
SF, alien
invasion, near-
future dystopia),
fantasy
(grimdark, sword
and sorcery,
contemporary
urban fantasy,
steampunk,
alternative
history), and
horror (zombies,
vampires, and
the occult and
supernatural),
and much more.
While not every
title we publish
becomes a New
York Times
bestseller, a
national
bestseller, or a
Hugo or Nebula

award-winner, we
are committed to
publishing quality
books from a
diverse group of
authors.
The Square Root
of Possible: A
Jingle Jangle
Story Simon and
Schuster
A comprehensive
review of all
modern methods
for plant root
research, both in
the field and in the
laboratory. It covers
the effects of
environmental
interactions with
root growth and
function, focussing
in particular on the
assessment of root
distribution and
dynamics. It also
describes and
discusses the
processing of root
observations,
analysis and

modelling of root
growth and
architecture, root-
image analysis,
computer-assisted
tomography and
magnetic resonance
imaging.
Furthermore, a
survey of the
application of
isotope techniques
in root physiology is
given.
Proceedings of
the Symposium
on Research
and
Management of
Annosus Root
Disease
(Heterobasidion
Annosum) in
Western North
America, April
18-21, 1989,
Monterey,
California
HarperCollins
Wisdom of a

Page 8/16 May, 05 2024

At The Root Of This Longing Reconciling A Spiritual Hunger And Feminist Thirst Carol Lee Flinders



 

Turkmen proverb.
The Root of Wild
Madder opens
with an invitation
that flows from
the same ancient
inspiration. "A
carpet is poetry
itself," an Iranian
carpet merchant
declares to
author Brian
Murphy. "You
just have to learn
to read them." So
begins a journey.
It follows Persian
carpets from the
remote villages
of Afghanistan
and Iran where
they are woven --
often by young
girls -- and on to
the bazaars
where they are
traded, to the
Sufis and mystic

poets who find
grace and magic
in their timeless
designs, and,
finally and
unexpectedly, to
a carpet
showroom in
New York. Told
in exquisite
prose befitting
one of the
world's loveliest
art forms, The
Root of Wild
Madder
eloquently
chronicles how
carpets embody
humanity's
endless striving
for unattainable
perfection. Here
are stories of the
weavers and
their dreams, the
"mules" who
move the carpets

from place to
place, the
tradesmen who
sell them in the
bazaars, and the
refugee
compelled to
trade a carpet he
believes contains
the soul of his
grandmother --
because his
family must eat.
The madder
plant has fed the
carpets' red
brilliance since
the earliest
weavings. But
the power of its
palette, like the
dyers' traditions,
threatens to pass
from memory. It
would be a
profound loss.
It's part of a
world as rich as
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any sublime
carpet: steeped
in spirituality,
culture, allegory,
and, above all,
mystery. Nearly
all the carpet
masterworks are
anonymous art
for the ages, and
Murphy seeks
out their glorious
hidden
narratives. As he
observes, "Every
carpet carries its
own distinctive
voice. Suddenly I
wanted to hear
them."
I St. Martin's Griffin
A striking new
ensemble drama
based on the Jena
Six; six Black
students who were
initially charged
with attempted
murder for a school

fight after being
provoked with
nooses hanging
from a tree on
campus. This bold
new play by
Dominique
Morisseau (Sunset
Baby, Detroit '67,
Skeleton Crew)
examines the
miscarriage of
justice, racial
double standards,
and the crises in
relations between
men and women of
all classes and, as a
result, the
shattering state of
Black family life.
The Root of War
is Fear DigiCat
“A poignant,
necessary entry
into the
children’s
literary canon,
Root Magic
brings to life the
history and

culture of Gullah
people while
highlighting the
timeless plight of
Black Americans.
Add in a fun,
magical
adventure and
you get
everything I want
in a
book!”—Justina
Ireland, New
York Times
bestselling
author of Dread
Nation Debut
author Eden
Royce arrives
with a wondrous
story of love,
bravery,
friendship, and
family, filled to
the brim with
magic great and
small. It’s 1963,
and things are
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changing for
Jezebel Turner.
Her beloved
grandmother has
just passed
away. The local
police deputy
won’t stop
harassing her
family. With
school
integration
arriving in South
Carolina, Jez
and her twin
brother, Jay, are
about to begin
the school year
with a bunch of
new kids. But the
biggest change
comes when Jez
and Jay turn
eleven— and their
uncle, Doc, tells
them he’s going
to train them in
rootwork. Jez

and Jay have
always been
fascinated by the
African American
folk magic that
has been the
legacy of their
family for generat
ions—especially
the curious
potions and
powders Doc
and Gran would
make for the
people on their
island. But Jez
soon finds out
that her family’s
true power goes
far beyond small
charms and
elixirs…and not a
moment too
soon. Because
when evil both
natural and
supernatural
comes to show

itself in town, it’s
going to take
every bit of the
magic she has
inside her to see
her through.
Walter Dean
Myers Honor
Award for
Outstanding
Children's
Literature!
Below the Root
Springer Science
& Business Media
A charming
picture book story
based on the
Netflix holiday film
Jingle Jangle,
starring Phylicia
Rashad, Forrest
Whitaker, Anika
Noni Rose,
Keegan Michael
Key, and
newcomer
Madalen Mills,
about an
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eccentric
toymaker, his
adventurous
granddaughter,
and a magical
invention, that if
they can get it to
work in time for
the holidays, could
change their lives
forever. A
heartwarming
picture book story
based on the song
"The Square Root
of Possible" from
the Netflix holiday
film Jingle Jangle:
A Christmas
Journey! A holiday
tale set in the
snow-covered
town of Cobbleton,
Jingle Jangle
follows eccentric
toymaker
Jeronicus Jangle
(Academy Award
winner Forest
Whitaker) whose

fanciful inventions
burst with whimsy
and wonder. But
when a betrayal
by a former
protégé (Keegan-
Michael Key)
leaves Jeronicus
withdrawn and
down on his luck,
it's up to his bright
and adventurous
granddaughter,
Journey
(newcomer
Madalen Mills) --
and a singularly
magical invention
-- to save the day.
From the
imagination of
writer/director
David E. Talbert
and featuring
original music by
John Legend,
Philip Lawrence,
and Davy Nathan,
Jingle Jangle
reminds you that

anything is
possible...if you
believe.
Root
Physiology:
from Gene to
Function
Roaring Brook
Press
This highly
topical new
study clearly
shows how there
are at least two
reasons to
question the
central role that
is assigned to
religion, in
particular Islam,
when explaining
suicide
terrorism.
suicide terrorism
is a modern
phenomenon,
yet Islam is a
very old religion.
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Except for two
periods in the
twelfth and
eighteenth
centuries, suicide
was never part of
Islamist beliefs
and behaviours.
Actually, Islam
clearly forbids
suicide, hence,
the argument
that Islamic
religious beliefs
are the main
cause of suicide
terrorism is
inherently
dubious many
suicide attacks
have been
carried out by
secular
organizations
with little
connection to
fundamentalist
Islam:

Palestinian
Fatah; the
Popular Front for
the Liberation of
Palestine; and
the Kurdish
Workers Party.
Moreover, one of
the organizations
that has
employed this
strategy
devastatingly
and regularly is
the LTTE
(Liberation
Tigers of Tamil
Elam). Not only
are members of
this organization
not Muslim, most
of them are not
religious at all.
This superb new
book contains
essays by some
of the world's
leading scholars

of terrorism and
political violence.
It is essential
reading for
students of
terrorism,
political science
and Middle
Eastern politics,
and useful to
students of social
psychology,
theology and
history.
The Square
Root of 2 W. W.
Norton &
Company
This book
contains the
majority of the
presentations of
the Second
International
Symposium on
the Biology of
Root Formation
and
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Development that
was hcld in
Jerusa lem,
Israel, June
23---28, 1996.
Following the
First Symposium
on the Biology of
Adventi tious
Root Formation,
held in Dallas.
USA, 1993, we
perceived the
need to include
all kinds of roots,
not only the
shoot-borne
ones. The
endogenous
signals that
control root
formation. and
the subsequent
growth and
development
processes, are
very much alike,
re gardless of the

sites and sources
of origin of the
roots. Therefore,
we included in
the Sec ond
Symposium
contributions on
both shoot-borne
(i.e.,
adventitious)
roots and root-
borne (i.e.,
lateral) roots.
Plant roots have
remained an
exciting and an
intriguing field of
sciencc. During
thc years that
followed the first
symposium, an
exceptional
proliferation of
interest in root
biology has
developed,
associated with
the intensive

research activity
in this field and
the
contemporary
developments in
the
understanding of
root function and
development.
New methods
have been
applied, and old
ideas and
interprctations
werc
rccxamined. Alto
gether, it became
necessary to
update our
viewpoints and to
expand them.
The Root of All
EVIL London :
Macmillan
Featuring man's
staggering journey
to the stars... In a
Tenn's-eye view of
the world,
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"staggering" can be
interpreted in more
ways than one, of
course. Notably -
The warm, human
interpretation The
feminist
interpretation The gr
een-transparent-
bubble
interpretation The
man-in-the-street
interpretation Mr.
Tenn has included a
charming witch tale,
a really delicious
vampire item, and a
superior machine
(intergalactic hit)
story. These have
nothing to do with
man's staggering
journey to the stars.
They are simply
here to add to the
confusion. Then
again, why couldn't
they have
something to do
with the square root
of man?
Rust in the Root

Concord
Theatricals
An elegantly
dramatized and
illustrated dialog
on the square
root of two and
the whole
concept of
irrational
numbers.
At the Root of It
Night Shade
Providing an
intimate and
timely view of
Merton, this book
traces the theme
of peace and
nonviolence in
Merton's life and
writings, drawing
in particular on
extensive
correspondence
with Jim Forest, a
Merton
biographer.
Cyclopedia of

Commerce,
Accountancy,
Business
Administration ...
HarperCollins
This volume
illustrates the
complex root
system, including
the various
essential roles of
roots as well as
their interaction
with diverse
microorganisms
localized in or near
the root system.
Following initial
chapters describing
the anatomy and
architecture as well
as the growth and
development of
root systems,
subsequent
chapters focus on
the various types of
root symbiosis with
bacteria and fungi
in the rhizosphere.
A third section
covers the
physiological

Page 15/16 May, 05 2024

At The Root Of This Longing Reconciling A Spiritual Hunger And Feminist Thirst Carol Lee Flinders



 

strategies of roots,
such as nitrate
assimilation,
aquaporins, the role
of roots in plant
defense responses
and in response to
droughts and
salinity changes.
The book’s final
chapters discuss
the prospects of
applied engineering
of roots, i.e.,
inventing new root
structures or
functions through
genetic
modification, but
also with
conventional
breeding and
manipulation of root
symbionts. The
budding field of root
engineering is
expected to
promote a second
green revolution.
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